
East-West School of International Studies  

Parent Coordinator News   

Honor. Excellence. Curiosity. Celebration  
 
December  23,  2016  

Be In The Know  

 

 School will be closed for Winter Recess December 24th– Jan-

uary 2nd. School will resume on Tuesday, January 3rd.  

 Please make sure your child cleans out their lockers . All pa-

pers, food, and garbage will be discarded.  

 Friday, January 6th is  First Friday. It’s a new year. Start it off 

with a visit into your child's  classroom.  

 Join us on Saturday January 7th for our PTA meeting. The 

meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m. in room 418.  

 

“ Joy, Love, Peace, Believe”. 

Have a Wonderful Weekend!!! 

Ms. Schnall 

Parent Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent Coordinator, 

The holidays is a tough time 
of year for my family.  We 
don’t have much money. How 
do I keep my children happy? 

Sincerely, 

Ashamed Parent  

Dear Ashamed Parent, 

There is no need to be 

ashamed. Life itself  is a gift 

and should be celebrated 

everyday.  The true meaning 

of the holidays isn't about 

receiving gifts, its about love, 

family, creating memories 

together. Enjoy time with 

your children, that’s price-

less.  

Take Care, 

PC 

 東西方國際學習學校 

    家長協調員 新聞  

榮譽, 卓越, 好奇心, 慶典  
 

 2016年12月15日  

“把你的臉向陽光，就不會看到一個陰影” - Helen 

Keller 

需要知道的:   

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A HUGE THANK YOU to all of our families who hosted a  homestay student from Japan for 

the week. You opened your homes, your hearts and created memories that I’m sure will last 

a lifetime. You went above and beyond to give them a real NYC experience. Things like- the 

tree at Rockefeller Center, a wonderful performance by The Rockettes, and Blue Man Group. 

You went ice-skating, rode the subway, took them out to dinner, let them try new foods like 

hibachi, and oatmeal. Even things they were familiar with like a yummy exclusive sushi 

dinner.  Thank you for your hospitality.  

 

 Friday, January 6th we are having our Dean’s List during muster. This honor is designed to 

celebrate students who embody and exemplify the East-West core values. Each marking 

period, two students from each official class are presented with certificates at Muster and 

are invited to attend a celebration in school.  A bulletin board has been created to post their 

names and pictures. Selection is based on the following criteria:  Students must: 

 Regularly attend Muster 

 Have above average attendance 

 Put forth effort in their classes 

 Consistently wear  a uniform or participate in events which exempt them from this 

requirement (i.e., spirit week) 

 Embrace and embody Rachel Scott’s values 

 Be nominated by the grade level team 

 No student may receive the award more than once per year.   

Stay tuned to see who made Dean’s List! 

 

 A day in the life of an East-West staff member….  

 What is your name?  

Effie Marinos  

What does a typical school day look like for you?  

It’s a busy day. I do a lot of running around, I collaborate with staff and work with students to 

help them achieve their goals in multiple things such as: Academics, yearbook, student 

government.  

What do you like about East-West? 

It’s a small school and you get to know all of the students 

If you had to pick a pillar that best represents you, which one would it be? 

Curiosity– I'm always open to learning and growing in and out of the classroom 

What do you do when you’re not working? 

I like to hang out with my family and friends. I love baseball and Hockey. Let’s go Yankees and 

Rangers  

How can parents help their children to do better at East– West? 

Stay active in your child's academic success.  Ask questions- “ What did you learn in school”? 

Check their binders, check pupil path and feel free to communicate with teachers when you  

have questions and concerns.  

 

 

 

        

 

 
 

 我們的家長會將在12月19日的整個星期舉行一個假

日售賣，假日售賣將在我們的午餐時間（第4和第5

節）在飯堂舉行，請支持我們的家長會！  

 初中部的榮譽獎狀頒獎典禮將於12月21日在早會舉

行，高中部的典禮將於12月22日在早會舉行，歡迎

各家長來參觀。  

 還有6個教學日，寒假就快到了，一起來倒數吧！  

 

親愛的家長協調員: 

 

我的孩子在Snapchat上經常被

人欺負，如何解決此問題？  

 

擔心的父母敬上！  

親愛的家長: 

青少年沉迷社交媒體，您是否

嘗試要求您的孩子刪除所有社

交媒體活動？是否已經聯繫孩

子的學校通知他們嗎？請繼續

監控您孩子的社交媒體的使用

情況。不幸的是，在我們的社

會生活中，孩子們通常沉迷於

他們的智能手機，再會。 

 

請保重,家長協調員敬上 

 非常感謝所有接待來自日本學生住宿一周的家庭，您們打開了你的家門，你的心

和創造了回憶，我肯定他們會一生難忘。您們提供各樣不同的真正紐約市的體驗

給他們。例如: 看Rockefeller中心的樹，The Rockettes的精彩表演，以及Blue Man 

Group表演。另外您們去了溜冰，乘坐地鐵，帶他們出去吃晚飯，讓他們嘗試新的

食物像鐵板燒和燕麥。即使吃他們熟悉的食品，像一個美味的壽司晚餐。謝謝你

的招待。  

 

 1月6日星期五，在早會我們頌發我們的院長榮譽名單，這項榮譽是專為慶祝體現

和例證了東西方學校的核心價值觀的學生。每個成績審核期間中，每一班有二個

學生被頒發證書和被邀請參加在學校的慶祝活動。選考方法是基於以下條件：學

生必須： 

 參加每次早會 

 有平均以上的出席率 

 上課付出努力 

 穿校服上學或參與不規定要參加的活動（例如: 動力週 spirit week）  

 欣賞和體現Rachel Scott的價值觀 

 被他們的班級教師提名  

 學生每年只可以獲得這獎勵一次 

 

 

 

 

祝您有一個愉快的週末  

 

Schnall  女士 

 

家長協調員 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


